Businessmen from Singapore in IIA
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On September 12 of the current year, International Investors association of Georgia was visited
by the businessmen form Singapore who are interested in the future implementation of
investment projects in Ajara region. The guests were made the IIA presentation, were given the

information concerning the structure of the Association and the activity of IA member
companies.




